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18/10/2022  11:43:522022/4404/PVL OBJ Juliet As a residential neighbour to this property with very young children, I object to this proposal. The nature of 

encouraging patrons with alcoholic beverages to sit outside until late in the evening will create an 

unacceptable intrusion to lives of residents in the form of very loud noise nuisance and general disturbance to 

our lives. The amount of tables and benches the venue is requesting to be placed outside is excessive for a 

small venue and will create blockages to walkways with people lingering and encroaching onto the pavement.

18/10/2022  11:51:062022/4404/PVL OBJ James I live in a neighbouring flat to this premises and strongly object to this request. The nature of having 

intoxicated customers sitting outside until very late will create extreme noise disturbance to all residents on 

this street. The amount of tables and benches that are being requested is unnecessary for a small bar and will 

massively affect the lives of people living nearby with noise nuisance until very late in the evening in addition to 

other disturbances including pavement obstructions and excess waste.

18/10/2022  14:20:092022/4404/PVL OBJ Aleks I live in a flat on the same street and within earshot of this bar and my neighbours and I strongly object to this 

application for outdoor seating. The premises' primary use is for the sale of alcohol and for therefore the level 

of outdoor seating is wildly inappropriate in a residential setting. This will result in an extreme rise in noise 

disturbance late into the evening a disrupt the every day lives of residents of the street. 

The bar is small in nature and the level of outdoor seating that is being requested is massively in excess of 

what would be required for a small business. It will result in seating for over 30 people and associated noise 

that comes with that amount of people consuming consuming alcohol. 

This would be completely unacceptable for residents of this street and detrimental to our every day lives. 

Cleveland Street is home to hundreds of people. For the above reasons the application should be refused.
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